
Serving the neighborhoods of Cobble Hill, Carroll Gardens, Park Slope, Gowanus, Windsor Terrace, Kensington, and 
Borough Park 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Chevra Hatzolah,  

I am writing to officially and personally thank you for the outstanding bravery your organization 
exhibits every day in our community. This message is especially auspicious now; in the midst of 
one of the darkest periods in our city’s history Hatzolah members stepped up to save lives even 
when doing so meant risking their own.  

While many of my constituents are Jewish, many are not. Across the board, Hatzolah provides 
vital assistance to all people, indiscriminate of religion, race, gender, or sexual orientation. We 
thank you for making our city and neighborhood safer for all of its residents.  

Hatzolah is emblematic of the effect that community advocacy and real tangible action can have 
on keeping communities alive, well, and thriving.  

While stores, gyms, restaurants, and more begin to open their doors after months of strict 
quarantine, Hatzolah is continuing their efforts. However, we have not nor will forget that while 
the city was under lockdown and business, school, and our lives were put on standstill, Hatzolah 
members were persistent and working overtime to ensure our safety.  

For this and so much more, I wish to express not only my support but also my gratitude for 
making all parts of our city healthier and safer.  

Warmest Regards,  

 
 

Brad Lander 
Council Member 
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